January 23, 2010
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Would you like your son or daughter to graduate from a major university?  Do you think that your child is becoming well enough prepared to be admitted to any college in this country?  Are you worried about your children graduating from high school? 

The University of Washington's Upward Bound Program is currently recruiting eligible 9th and 10th grade students who want to succeed in school and prepare for the college of their choice.  There is NO cost to you for the services of this program.

PROGRAM GOALS:

To assist students to do well academically so that they graduate from high school and are able to complete a college degree.

PROGRAM SERVICES:

A six-week sequence of courses for high school credit each summer on the University of Washington campus.  All students take math, language arts, science, and other courses.  In addition, courses, also for credit, are given each semester during the academic year.  Juniors and seniors participate in workshops to prepare for exams required to be admitted to college. Seniors receive intensive assistance in applying for college admission and completion of financial aid and scholarship application forms.  All students participate in various cultural and educational field trips.

If accepted, your 9th or 10th grader receives all the above services until he/she completes 12th grade.  Moreover, if your child enrolls at the University of Washington, he/she qualifies for the Bridge Program.  This program assists the new college enrollee in the transition to university work. 

ADMISSION REQUIREMENTS:

All students must be from either a low income family or from a family in which the student would be in the first generation to graduate from a four-year college.

All applications are reviewed to determine eligibility and the need the student has for the program. 

If you have additional questions, you may call us at (206) 543-9288, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Mondays through Fridays.  Anyone who answers will be able to assist you.

Once you and your child have made the decision to apply, please complete the attached application packet and return to us AS SOON AS POSSIBLE but no later than FEBRUARY 28, 2010.
For more information about Upward Bound, check our web site: http://depts.washington.edu/ub
Sincerely,

Leny Valerio-Buford

Director

